M. G. PETERMAN, M. D.
411 E. MASON STREET
MILWAUKEE

Fred. W. Rankin, M. D.
271 %. Short Street,
Lexington, Ky.

Dear Freddy:

We looked all over town Ifor you
the evening of June 5. I am
sorry that we were unable to
locate you after the reception.

Congratulation on your electionl

I know that you will do a good job
and hope that the Jjob will not

get you.

Sincerely 8,

M. G« Peterman, M.D.

JUNE 15
1941
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